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AEFP – Spanish Private Railway  Undertakings Association           

             

                      

                                        
 
Open letter to Members of the European Parliament, 1st February 2014 
 

4
th

 Railway Package – In First Reading vote,  
support the whole package as voted in TRAN Committee!  
 
As the representatives of companies and associations in the passenger and freight rail sector and 
their customers, we endorse the EP TRAN Committee’s over-arching commitment to 
progressing the Fourth Railway Package (4th RP) in a timely and consistent fashion.  We are united 
in our wish for the 4th RP to be taken forward - as amended and approved with large majorities in 
the TRAN Committee meeting on 17 December 2013. 
 
Fair competition above the tracks, including the involvement of private sector operators, is essential 
if there is to be innovation and growth.   There are many issues in the package, including the extent 
of separation between infrastructure manager and railway undertakings and Chinese walls between 
them to ensure no unfair financial flows; the requirements for competition in passenger services; the 
greater responsibilities of the European Rail Agency and the need for greater co-ordination and co-
operation between infrastructure managers.  
 
All these issues are interrelated and do need to remain in one package if the maximum benefit is 
to be derived from them; new entrants must be enabled and encouraged if they are to bring benefit 
to the sector.  Better integration between the national networks to facilitate cross border traffic is 
also essential.  
 
Thus, we all want to see the rail sector develop.   This requires investment and, given the pressure 
on state funding, it is important to encourage private sector investment to enable the railways to 
grow, to provide a better service, meet the needs of the customer and keep costs and charges to 
the taxpayer and customer as low as possible. The 4th RP will go a long way towards creating a 
single market in the rail sector.  Rail must be able to live up to the many expectations of decision-
makers, other transport modes and customers, and must be able to fulfil an important role in a 
resource-efficient, sustainable EU transport network. 
 
It has been claimed that this 4th RP limits the right to strike, of railway workers to move from one 
company to another in a holding company.  There is nothing in the package about this at all, only a 
restriction on senior management movement. 
 
The package was debated in much detail in TRAN and many compromises were agreed, and the 
package was approved as a whole, including the important Governance part, an essential element 
without which the package will have little effect.  
 
We do urge you to proceed with the 4RP as a whole and with the text as approved at TRAN.  

Not all change is bad and much of it will actually improve services, makes them more competitive 
and reduces costs to the taxpayer and customer! 
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List of organisations supporting this letter:   
 

 
AEFP - gerente@aefp.es 
SPAIN 

 

 
 
AEL Secretariat  
c/o Fleishman-Hillard 
contact@logistics-alliance.eu 
P +32 22309317   
M +32 470904227 

 

 

 
Ștefan Roșeanu, General Director 
Romanian Association for Metropolitan Mobility 
30 Virgiliu Str., Sector 1 
Bucharest, Romania 
T 004 021 224 43 85  
M 004 0724 044 422 
stefan.roseanu@clubmetropolitan.ro 

 

 

 
Ștefan Roșeanu, Senior Partner 
Club Feroviar 
30 Virgiliu Str., Sector 1 
Bucharest, Romania 
T 004 021 224 43 87 
M 004 0724 044 422 
stefan.roseanu@clubferoviar.ro 

 
Josef Schneider, 
European Passengers' Federation 
Member of the Administrative Council, Secretary 
Tel. +49-160-7025154 
Fax +49-711-811516842 
e-Mail: josef.schneider@epf.eu 
www.epf.eu 

 

 

 

 
Jean Sivardière, 
Président, 
Jean Lenoir : lenoir.jean@gmail.com 
FRANCE 

 
Lindsay Durham, 
Head of Rail Strategy 
3rd Floor, The Podium,  
1 Eversholt Street, London, NW1 2FL  UK 
T 0044 207 200 3912 
M 0044 7793 369583 
durhaml@freightliner.co.uk 

 

    
Chris Yarsley 
Manager - Road Freight,  
Enforcement and EU Affairs 
Freight Transport Association 
Rue de la Science, 14 
1040 Brussels, Belgium 
T +32 (0)2 231 0321  
M (new) +32 (0)470 183034 

 

 
T +49 221 677 802 – 27 
M+49 160 972 775 36 
renate.bader@hkx.de 
www.hkx.de 
Hamburg-Köln-Express GmbH 
Konrad-Adenauer-Ufer 39 
50668 Köln Germany 

 

 

 
Ole Kjörrefjord, Chairman 
HECTOR RAIL AB 
Svärdvägen 27 
182 33 Danderyd, SWEDEN 
M +46 70 762 5200 
www.hectorrail.com 

 

  
Michael Nielsen,  
IRU General Delegate to the EU 
Marc.Billiet@iru.org 

  
Mofair e. V. 
Potsdamer Platz 1 
10785 Berlin 
Telefon: +49 30 306 046 83 
e.recker@mofair.de' 

 
 

  
Michael.Hampson 
Group Counsel and Company Secretary 
3rd Floor, 60 Charlotte Street,  
London, W1T 2NU 
Michael.Hampson@nationalexpress.com  

 

 
Ludolf Kerkeling 
Sitz und Geschäftsstelle: 
Friedrichstrasse 186 
D-10117 Berlin 
Tel: +49 (0)30 53 14 91 47 0 

 
Tony Berkeley, Chairman,      
7 Bury Place, London WC1A 2LA 
T 0044 203 116 0007  
M 0044 7710 431542 
tony@rfg.org.uk 

 

 
Ralf-Charley SCHULTZE 
Director General 
T+32 (0)2 548 78 92  M +32 471 33 00 49 
UIRR   INTERNATIONAL UNION FOR ROAD-RAIL 
COMBINED TRANSPORT 
31, rue Montoyer - bte 11, B-1000 Brussels   
www.uirr.com 

  
Dr Erich Forster 
Managing Director 
ef@westbahn

Vernon Barker, Managing Director 
First Rail Division, 
M+44 (0)7736 088149 
T:+44 (0)207 313 4151 
UK 

mailto:gerente@aefp.es
mailto:stefan.roseanu@clubmetropolitan.r
http://www.epf.eu/
mailto:lenoir.jean@gmail.com
mailto:e.recker@mofair.de
mailto:Michael.Hampson@nationalexpress.com
mailto:tony@rfg.org.uk
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.manaleak.com/mtguk/files/2011/09/National-Express-Logo.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.manaleak.com/mtguk/2011/09/tournament-report-uk-nationals-2011-report-top-8-finish-by-kevin-blake/national-express-logo/&docid=wpbdpVuK3uObWM&tbnid=RdMfRv01gcgnaM:&w=246&h=205&ei=rBjsUomjH8Pv0gXV9oCYBw&ved=0CAIQxiAwAA&iact=c

